
PLEASE SUBMIT INFINITE CAMPUS ATTENDANCE WITHIN TEN MINUTES OF START OF EACH CLASS
PERIOD.ENTRIES FOR THE DAILY E-BULLETIN ARE DUE BY 1:00PM AT LEAST ONE DAY PRIOR
TOjon.shigaki@k12.hi.us

DAILY BULLETIN BROADCASTED LIVE DAILY ON CHANNEL 46. If there is
no TV access, please read this Daily Bulletin to your class.  Mahalo!

Seniors: If you missed Sunday’s mandatory senior parent meeting, please see or

contact Ms. at debralyn.arellano@k12.hi.us Mahalo!Debralyn Arellano

The Library is closed from 8am to the ending of lunch today due to PSAT 10
Testing. Mahalo!

Need help with Math? The Lahainaluna Ho’oko Math Program will be
held every Tuesday at Ms. Abad’s Room P8 from 2pm to 3pm. This is a
free program available to our students. Refreshments and snacks will
be provided after school. If you need transportation, free Maui Bus
passes are provided. You will be paired with a peer tutor who will
assist you with your work from your math class and assist with
improving your math skills. For more information, please contact Ms.
Abad at michelle.abad@k12.hi.us

Aloha students and staff of LahainaLuna, Da Luna Store have new mugs to sell,
So stop by and check it out. The store would be open Tuesdays and Thursdays
during recess and you're welcome to stop by during period 1 and 2.

Good morning HOSA Members. We have a social coming up on March 8! Come
help diagnose a patient! It will be during lunch and is available for PAYING HOSA
members. If you are going to attend the social, please scan the QR Code on the
flier to place your order. It will be $5 to attend

To pay, Gabby will be collecting money during lunch on March 2, 3, and 6.
However, if you can NOT pay during lunch, you can turn your money in to Mrs.
Shimo during class, BUT you have to put the money in an envelope with your
NAME, $ AMOUNT, and WHAT IT IS FOR.

Ticket sales for Junior Prom Increase by $5 today - through March 2nd, Please
make sure to get your Withholds and Detention Hours cleared! for more
information please email- Mrs. Quall

Students interested in Receiving Services by Sephora Beauty at the Whaler's
Village Location! Please Call Sephora Beauty @ (808) 667-2545, You can also pick
up the flier with details in the Student Activities Center (R202)

Yearbook:  For those who haven’t purchased their yearbook yet, please go to
this website: www.yearbookordercenter.com Type in this code to pull up
Purchasing details! 10945 OR-Search: Lahainaluna High School.  Want to submit
photos for the yearbook? Please check out the jpg that is attached to today’s daily
bulletin.  Mahalo!

The Marimed Foundation is offering a free Maritime Career Expo and Job Fair
on Tuesday, March 14, 2023 from 10am to 2pm at the UH-Maui College Paina

Dining Hall. Booths include 20 + Maritime Industry Representatives, Maritime
Vocational and Training Programs, USCG Regional Exam Center and Land & Sea
Based Careers.  For more information, please check out the flier that is attached
to yesterday’s daily bulletin. Mahalo!

COUNSELORS CORNER:

Seniors - Virtual FAFSA Workshops are available through UH Manoa. If you do not
want to participate in those workshops, please contact Miss Kristy for help
completing your FAFSA.

The Scholarship Bulletin is located in Miss Kristy's google classroom, "Class of
2023 Post High School''. Go to the "Classwork" tab and scroll down to the
"2022-2023 Scholarship Bulletin''. All seniors should be applying to the
Lahainaluna Foundation Scholarship. There are 40 scholarships listed and just one
application needed! If you have not joined Miss Kristy's google classroom, here is
the join code:  nvymjxk

CLUB CHATTER:

Hawaiiana Club:  Just a reminder that we have practice tonight and tomorrow
night at 6:30pm at the cafeteria. See you all there!

Congratulations to Shiela Arcala who got the most votes for the February hearts
drawing contest. 2nd place was Ren Gama Bonnette and third was Sawyer
Dunning Zeches. Please see Mr. Shigaki at K-101 to claim your prize.

Attention anime club members!! The voting for next years 2023-2024 anime club
officers are now available on google classroom. Please vote for which candidates
you want as an officer. Deadline to vote is tomorrow Tuesday Feb. 28th.

SPORTS SHORTS

The Boys Golf team won its first match of the season defeating Seabury Hall, in
a nail biter, at the Maui Country Club last Thursday by the score of  171 to 173.
Low scorers were 42- Owen Hegrenes and Joa Navarro, 43- Gavin Melikidse,
44-Tainoa Buenconsejo. Special thanks to Mr. Tatro for the scores! They will face
Kamehameha Schools Maui on Thursday at Kaanapali Golf Course. I mua
Lahainaluna!

Breakfast: Portuguese Sausage with Rice, Fresh Fruit, Pineapple Chunks.  Lunch: Tuna Sandwich with
Chicken Noodle Soup, Cherry Tomato, Veggie Sticks, Fresh Fruit, Pineapple Chunks.   Cafeteria  monitors,
please report to the cafeteria 15 minutes before lunch period.  Today's monitors are:   Christine Chung,
Chreub Clarabal, Klein Consignado, Shanya Contreas, Jessie Corpuz, John Lord Corpuz.
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